
1283 Murfreesboro Road, Suite 500 
Nashville, TN 37217 

January 31, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 

Attn: Captain Duane Christian 

826 4th Street 

Eureka, California 95501 

DChristian@co.humboldt.ca.us 

RE: Prospective Jail Based Competency Treatment (“JBCT”) Subcontract by and 

between Humboldt County (the “County”) and California Forensic Medical Group, 

Inc. (“CFMG”) 

Captain Christian: 

This letter shall serve to confirm CFMG’s intention to subcontract with the County for the 

County’s provision of JBCT services to the California Department of State Hospitals. CFMG is 

actively reviewing the County’s draft Scope of Work, and we look forward to discussing a 

definitive subcontract for these services.  

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me with any comments, questions, concerns, 

updates, or requests. We look forward to continuing and deepening our relationship with the 

County and our commitment to patients.  

Best regards, 

Cindy Watson 

Chief Operating Officer 


